
 
 

Greetings from YOUR Shaler North Hills Library!  

Thank you for your support! Your generosity has been the cornerstone of our growth. As we celebrate 
the ninth year of Love Your Library Month this September, we are thankful for the vital impact you 
have made. 
 
Your contributions at work: 

• The 2023 “Bottoms Up” Campaign was a success, securing a Buncher gift of $11,300 and 
a Keystone Library Construction Grant. 

• Thanks to your generosity and the expertise from Shaler Township, restroom renovations are 
on track. We expect to be “under construction” by Spring 2025. 

•  
We are dedicated to maintaining a safe, clean, and welcoming space. Future projects include: 

• New Carpeting 
• Fresh Paint 
• Roof Replacement 

 
See the difference you make: 

• Economic Development: Your support creates job opportunities through these construction 
projects and provides us with the necessary tools to assist job seekers. 

• Community Building: We are constructing a gathering space where everyone belongs. 
• Fostering Readers: Together, we are building a love of reading, one book at a time.  

 
Help us keep the momentum going: Every donation in September will qualify for a prorated match 
from the Jack Buncher Foundation, amplifying your impact.  
 
Your support is vital: Your contribution is not just a donation; it is an investment in our community’s 
infrastructure. Visit us during Love Your Library Month and witness the transformation your 
generosity fosters—we will have hard hats to borrow!  
 

In gratitude,      

      Donate today!  

 https://tinyurl.com/snhllyl2024 
Sharon McRae, Director  

 

https://tinyurl.com/snhllyl2024

